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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 10:16 AM


To: David Mooney


Subject: Collaborative planning


Attachments: ROC Solutions_OMR_Shasta5_10_2019_V#_NMFS.docx


Dave,


Here is a short edit on the collaborative planning part.  I tried to be strategic with this so that we can move


this forward quickly.  My comments concern paragraph #3 and the goal of the director meeting. Happy to


discuss more, but we think the suggested edits are important.


Thank you!


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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